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Barbara Reilly

From: oireachtasliaison <oireachtasliaison@nationaltransport.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 12 February 2020 14:24
To: Barbara Reilly
Subject: RE: Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill (LPF) Area Committee Meeting (ACM)- Lights in Bus 

Shelters

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms Reilly 
 
The provision of lighting at bus shelters is dependent on the availability of a separate electricity supply nearby. As 
you will appreciate the installation costs are higher the greater the distance between the electricity supply point and 
the bus shelter.  
 
In that regard it is also important to note that it is not possible to connect into the street light supply due to the 
restrictions imposed under energy regulation legislation.  
 
However, perhaps you could supply a list of the bus shelter locations in question for further consideration. In each 
case we would need the bus stop number i.e. a 3 or 4 digit number as displayed at the bus stop.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
NTA Oireachtas Liaison 

 
National Transport Authority 
Dún Scéine 
Harcourt Lane 
Dublin 2  
D02 WT20 
 
Tel: + 353 (0)1 879 83 00 
Web: www.nationaltransport.ie 
 
 

From: Barbara Reilly [mailto:breilly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie]  
Sent: Monday 10 February 2020 15:31 
To: oireachtasliaison <oireachtasliaison@nationaltransport.ie> 
Subject: Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill (LPF) Area Committee Meeting (ACM)- Lights in Bus Shelters 
 

To Whom it may concern:- 

The following motion was passed at a recent meeting of the LPF Area Committee 
Meeting.  
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That this committee write to Dublin Bus requesting that Bus shelters in 
the Lucan area are equipped with adequate bulbs/lighting. Some shelters 
are in complete darkness and it has been brought to my attention that 
Bus shelters in other parts of Dublin have lights on the shelters that 
properly light up the shelters therefore making them a lot safer.  

Any reply received will be circulated to the members of the committee at the next meeting and will be available to 
the public as part of the minutes of the meeting.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Barbara Reilly 
Traffic, Meetings, Road Safety, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 4740    www.sdcc.ie 
 

Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of services to 
meet the needs of the citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County and to comply with 
regulatory or legislative requirements we will be required to collect, process and use certain types of 
information about people and organisations. This may include ‘personal data’ as defined by the Data 
Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, past and 
future service users.  
To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our Personal Data 
Privacy Statement.  
 
 
 

 
 
The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited 
and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify the sender or 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.  
 
Is eolas faoi rún an t-eolas atá sa ríomhphost seo agus d'fhéadfadh go mbeadh sé faoi phribhléid ó thaobh an 
dlí de. Is don té ar seoladh chuige/chuici agus dósan/dise amháin an t-eolas. Ní ceadmhach do dhuine ar bith 
eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an ríomhphost seo. Murar duit an ríomhphost seo tá nochtadh, cóipeáil, 
dáileadh ná aon ghníomh eile a dhéanamh nó aon ghníomh eile a fhágáil gan déanamh ar iontaoibh an 
ríomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fhéadfadh siad sin a bheith neamhdhleathach. Má fuair tú an 
teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trí earráid téigh i dteagmháil, le do thoil, leis an té a sheol í nó le 
postmaster@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaireacht seo le bogearraí Frithvíreas.  


